
 

 

 

Superintendent Update for Northeastern Clinton CSD (4-6-2020) 

Due to the Governor’s Executive Order, effective today 4-6-2020, all public schools 

will remain closed until April 29, 2020.  The information mandated in any new 

Executive Order will supersede all previous notifications.  Learning from home will 

continue during this period.  The district will keep our community informed of 

further updates. 

Thank You! 


